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2nd October 2023 

 

Christmas Card Project  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year we will be working with Art Project for Schools again to create personalised Christmas cards, 
tags, wrapping paper and mugs. The children will be creating artwork in school that will be sent home 
to you on Wednesday 1st November for you to see. These designs can be transferred onto the 
Christmas cards and other items which you can buy.  A percentage of each sale is given to the school 
so that we are able to purchase some additional art materials to support the creative curriculum in 
school. 
 
Parent Ordering Process 
 
To order, you must visit: 

www.apfsorders.co.uk 

Between Wednesday 1st November 2023 and Friday 10th November 2023. 
 
Once on the site, you need to input the unique code and child’s surname from your child’s artwork, 
which you will be given to begin the process.  From there, you can personalise your order before 
payment is made using a credit or debit card.  Please note, you do NOT need to return the artwork 
to school as it was previously sent off and scanned before being sent  home to you.  The items will 
be delivered back to school the week commencing 27th November and they will be distributed as 
quickly as possible. 
 
Many thanks for your support in this venture. 
 
 
Miss Marcazzo 
Art Subject Leader 
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